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TO: AIBA National Federations
DATE: September 25, 2018
SUBJECT: Opening of the Bidding Process
Ref. No.: AOB180925

Dear Presidents, Dear Secretary Generals,

With this letter, | am pleased to inform you that the bidding process to host the AIBA
Women’s World Boxing Championships 2019 is now open. This event will be the first
in the series of the AIBA Olympic Qualification Events that will allocate quota places to
best athletes for the Boxing Competition at the Olympic Games Tokyo 2020.

If your Federation would be interested in organising this event, please kindly refer to
the attached bidding guidelines to prepare your bidding application. These guidelines
are also available on www.aiba.org/event-host.

The first milestone of the process is to send your Letter of Intent (LOI) to AIBA to
sport@aiba.org no later than October 12, 2018.

AIBA Sport Department remains available in case you have any further questions.
Best regards,
:"”’:;;;L

Tom Virgets
AIBA Executive Director

Cc: Gafur Rahimov, AIBA Interim President
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